
 

 

 

 

Dear BIS Families,  

 

 

Subject: BIS Online 1 Year Anniversary 

 

 

BIS wants you to help us celebrate how far we have come this past year in our online learning 

journey. Do you have something positive to share? Is there something you have learned or grown 

to appreciate through your online learning adventure?     

 

Please share your positive messages by making a short video (less than 20 seconds) like the sample 

here.  

 

Submit your video by signing into your google account and completing this form.  

(For technical support email: ahmed.mohamed@bis.edu.kw)    

 

BIS will compile the videos and share them on Instagram to inspire our community to stay positive 

and be proud of how far we have come. 

 

We look forward to viewing your submissions and thank you in advance for sharing your positivity 

and making our school a brighter place.  

 

Regards,    

 

 

 

Ali Williamson  

Athletics & Activities Coordinator  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18GbbwCuMKLAu-qdimZa7hXioNj2xg-gT/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd96jJrDe1kIDTRyNyiALTLKvm6aK8QUhici67z5MHKNkodog/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:ahmed.mohamed@bis.edu.kw

